
  
 
 
 

MONTHLY REPORT- May 2024  

  

June 5, 2024 

  

Mayor and Council,  

 

See May 2024, monthly report for Building Department, Code Enforcement/Animal 

Control, Community Development and Fire Marshal’s Office below.   

Building Department  

Inspections Conducted by BBG-    Inspections Conducted by In-House City  

       Personnel      

Building Inspections-   394    Building Inspections         6  

Plumbing Inspections -  519    City Ordinance Violations-           7   

Mechanical Inspections-  145    PD assisted         16 

Electrical Inspections-   298     Animal Control Violations-      44  

Total-            1356       Total-                             73  

    

  

Inspections paid to BBG for May 2023 total of 1106 Inspections- $24,885.00 

May fees paid for Inspection services to BBG Consulting, Inc.:   

May 2024, Total Inspections 1356  

Total paid to BBG $30,510.00 

  

Building Department: 54 Plan reviews for construction were conducted.  

3- Building 1- Commercial Build Out 1- Electrical 48- New Residential 1-Pools 

 

 

 

 

 

Permits Issued:  

       

2023- 129 
 

Other Permits- 43 New Homes- 56 Civel Projects- 30 
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2024- 145 
 

Other Permits- 70 New Homes- 62 Civil Projects- 13 

 

Permit Fees Collected:  
 

2023- $209,868.41 

 

New Homes- $96,757.98 Other Permit- $16,352.45 Civil Projects- $96,757.98 

  

2024- $260,016.71  
 

New Homes- $142,713.18 Other Permit- $18,813.00 Civil Projects- $98,484.53  

  

Fire Marshals Report/Building Officials Report:  
 

Our New Animal Control Officer Lynn Goodwill started work for the City on May 6,2024.  Lynn has 

come to the city with more than 20 year's experience, she is doing a wonderful job and has already hit 

the ground running.  Lynn has already shared plans to make the Animal Control Office successful. 

  

Thanks,  

  

Albert Cantu,   

Fire Marshal/Building Official  
 
 
 
 
 


